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3 December 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Due to the school's ongoing transition from Middle to Secondary education, Central 
Bedfordshire Council has given us an additional INSET day for this academic year. 

 
The INSET day will take place on Monday 24 February 2025 and will be used by our staff to 
ensure that the transition to full Secondary Provision runs smoothly. 

 
The school calendar will be updated to reflect this additional INSET day. As a result, pupils 

will return from February half term on Tuesday 25 February 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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